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The partnership between Pillai College of Education and Research (PCER), Panvel, and MGM 

Institute’s University Department of Nursing, Kamothe, facilitates resource sharing and 

workshops focused on sustainable practices.  

PCER and MGM Institute’s University Department of Nursing engage in resource sharing 

initiatives to promote sustainable practices. The collaboration between PCER and MGM 

Institute’s University Department of Nursing encourages interdisciplinary collaboration and 

knowledge exchange between educators, researchers, and healthcare professionals. This fosters 

a holistic approach to sustainable healthcare and promotes innovation in nursing education and 

practice. 

PCER, Panvel, with MGM’ College of Nursing, Kamothe, conducted a week long certificate 

course on “Basic First Aid”. The course was conducted in the second week of December  and 

the sessions included lectures on various emergency situations people face like snake bite, sun 

stroke, heart attacks, burns, seizures etc. which can be brought under control by following 

simple first aid processes. Practical sessions on handling and moving patients gave the students 

hands-on experience and a confidence to help people when the need arises. At the end of the 

sessions, the student teachers of F.Y. B.Ed. and S.Y. B.Ed. who enrolled for the course had 

written and practical assessment. On satisfactory completion of the course, certificates were 

awarded to the student teachers.  

 

 

 


